
KEY DIARY DATES 
 

November: 

28th:  Juniors & Yr 7 PE trip 
 

December: 

1st:  Yr 11 CCN and Easton College 

 visits  

2nd:  Yr 11 East Coast College and 

East Norfolk Sixth Form visits 

5th: School Reports sent home 

5th-9th:  House/Form 

 competitions 

6th:  Lower Junior Parent Café 

6th: Yr 11 Paston College tour 

12th:  Christmas lunch/form  

 activities 

13: End of term: Church 

 Service at Ingham Church 

14th—5th Jan:  School holidays 
 

January: 

3rd & 4th: Staff Inset days 

5th: Students return 
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Message from Ms Paffett (Deputy Head & SENDCo) 

It has been a fantastic week with students and staff taking part in a variety of activities 
for Wellbeing Week. There will be a special edition of the newsletter next week which 
will showcase the fabulous moments we have captured throughout the week. 
 

Here at All Saints School, we are committed to the wellbeing of our students and work 
hard to create an environment that normalises talking about our emotional wellbeing 
as well as learning strategies to improve and maintain it.  
 

To help us to do this, we have recently started a Wellbeing Focus Group. I am very 
grateful to the staff, parents, students and advisory board for their involvement in 
this. As well as looking at policies to ensure they take account of mental health and 
wellbeing, we also are reviewing what we already do to support wellbeing and what 
we can do to make this even better. We have a few ideas in the pipeline that we hope 
to soon share with you all. If this is something you feel you would like to get involved 
with, please contact me via the school office.  
 

Wellbeing is addressed not only through the curriculum but also in everything we do, 
from supporting with attendance issues, supporting families who are struggling with 
the cost of living to using the Zones of Regulation throughout the day in lessons. If you 
have any concerns about your wellbeing, or that of your child, please do not hesitate 
to contact the school and ask to speak with one of the Designated Safeguarding 
Leads. There are also links on our website that signpost to different resources.  

 

Finally, I would like to thank you all for your continued support for the work we do 
here at All Saints School.  

Numbers to contact for help  

 Ms Dangerfield: 07879 875925 

 Miss Paffett: 07733 417296  

 Norfolk children’s support line:  

 Text 07480 635060 or call 0344 800 8029 

Reminders 
Please ensure students are wearing the correct school uniform every 

day. ALL uniform must be named or initialed.  

 https://www.allsaintslessingham.co.uk/parents/uniform/  

Please send your child to school with a coat every day 

National Online Safety 
At National Online Safety, it is our mission 

to make the internet a safer place for 
children  

Log in details have been sent.  

If you have not yet signed up and need 
support to do so, please let us know. 

Communication 

Please can we ask all parents and carers to 
ensure they are reading the communication 
sent out, be it via letter, email or text 
messages. 

The school website contains a wealth of 
information relevant to our school 
community: 

https://www.allsaintslessingham.co.uk/ 

Please also follow us on Twitter; you do not 
need a Twitter account to do this: 

https://twitter.com/ASLessingham 



Remembrance Day 
Well done Naomh for laying a 
wreath at the remembrance 

parade to represent girl 
guiding. 

 

As a school, we raised £53.80 

 
Lily was delighted to find that 
Rosie Jones has written a book 
where the main character has 
cerebral palsy,  we got a copy in 
the library and she has been 
putting her excellent reading 
skills to practice reading it at 
home.  

Cameron looking very proud about 
being the reigning Year 9 Pass the Pigs 
champion. This game has been 
interwoven with our social skills and 
helps us all to build up our skills set 
with turn taking, numeracy, team 
playing and risk taking all being caught 
up in the fun of the game.  

 

Drama 

Junior students have been creating Christmas themed 'still 
images' to great effect  

Children in Need 
Pudsey does table tennis and All Saints Children 

in Need Olympic Throwback raised an 
astonishing £224.93.  

A brilliant effort by all!  

Amazing Grace! 
Huge congratulations to year 10 
student Grace who recently 
became British Gymnastics 
Disability British Champion.  

Grace competed with other 
gymnasts with disabilities and 
was the overall winner for her 
age group and disability 
classification.   

We can also now officially announce 
that Grace has been selected to 
represent Great Britain in the 
Special Olympics World Games 
2023, being held in Berlin.   

Amazing news, we are very proud of you! 



 

Lower Juniors 
 Creating animal branching databases and scientific 

drawings to classify living organisms. 

We also practiced our social 
skills posting birthday wishes for 

Ms Dangerfield 

Junior students had a brilliant sports trip at UEA 
Sportspark competing in the Panathlon games, 

everyone had fun, joined in with lots of new 
games and the team were really proud of 

finishing 5th out of 10 schools. 



 

ART 

The GCSE Art students had a great time on our trip to 
a pottery workshop. They explored each step of the 
process, learning key terminology and skills, which 
will help them towards their GCSE. We can’t wait to 
see the finished results!  


